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Notice of Construction (No Parking allowed)
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To the offices in the campus and nearby residents
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Subject: Due to the construction of windows installation in the 1% general building, the

following area will be blocked. Do not wander and park near the mentioned areas.

We apologize for any inconvenience.
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Instruction : The area and the time of construction
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From Oct. 5 8 am to Oct 25 6 pm
it T & iEz5 2% KBl Please see the below picture for the blocked area.
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The entrance between the 1*' general building and the Building of Electrical
Engineering will be shut down from Oct. 9, 8 am. to Oct 12, 6 p.m. Both
pedestrians and the scooters will not be able to enter. Other than the mentioned

time, the direction to Minzhu 4¢h Rd will remain open.
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The announced schedule is only an estimated schedule. If the project is finished
before schedule, the road will be open. If there are difficulties in the work, the
construction may be delayed with notice. In case of failure to work under certain

circumstances, the construction will be postponed until further notice.

- Bg#& A - Contact person :

FEIRE  &EmmBETEE 254 0908-333-930

The contractor : 0908-333-930
HEIERMWAZE B/ 05-631-5654

The Department of Electro-Optics Engineering : 05-631-5654
BafE LR AZE F5EE 05-631-5389

The Department of Automation Engineering : 05-631-5389
WimasT LIERWAZE BX4E  05-631-5360

The Department of Mechanical Design Engineering : 05-631-5360




